AVCAP meeting notes
10/12/19
Linda Zimmerman called the meeting to order.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Treasure report: The balance is $9321.81 plus there’s a check for $100 in John’s mailbox. 
1. By-laws: The by-laws have been updated and emailed to members for a vote. Motion made my Rich Martin to accept the by-laws as written in the email.  Dave Berget seconded.  Motion carried.

2. A request was made for $1000 AVCAP funds to pay for uniform pieces (clothing and insignia).  After discussion it was decided that the purchase of uniform pieces will go through AVCAP and new members will reimburse AVCAP when they join. 

3. Van- we have the new plates now so it’s time to sell.  Rich will check with a friend who might be interested and Roxanne will check with the school. If neither are interested, Todd will post it for sale. Price will be $2000 OBO but not less than $1500.

4. Dumpster-we need to get a dumpster when we clean the junk out of the hanger.  The cost is $200-$300. Roxanne Munns made a motion to approve and Todd Mandel seconded. Motion carried. 

5. Flight scholarship- a committee will review previously created draft documents.  We need to consider when we’ll offer the scholarship, pre or post solo for example, and how much per person. We will ask the applicant what other scholarships they have applied for.  The task force includes Shelley Gabrielson, Todd Mandel, Dave Berget and Linda Zimmerman. 

6. Building sign-We need to replace the signs over the hanger door and entrances and add the AVCAP logo.  Todd Mandel will look into options and cost. 

7. AVCAP logo- Cadet LaDue created a couple of draft designs which were reviewed during the meeting. Attendees signed the draft they voted for.  Linda Zimmeran will take the design back to Cadet LaDue and ask for minor changes. 

8. Front door-the front door needs to be repaired or replaced. Roxanne Munns will find out who the school used for a similar door and bring that information back to this meeting next month. 

9. Shelving-Kenworth has given AVCAP shelving.  Volunteers were recruited to bring the shelving to our building.  At a later date, the shelving will need to be cleaned and installed. 

10. A request was made to allocate funding for garden tools and a cabinet for the crew who maintain the front greenery.  We also need ice melt. Dave Berget will talk with Zach Fronk about obtaining ice melt from the airport maintenance dept. $200 will be allocated for the garden tools and cabinet.  Todd Mandel made a motion to allowcate the $200. Rich Martin seconded. Motion carried. 

11. Todd Mandel will get bids for the sim trailer signage.  

Motion made to adjourn by Todd Mandel and seconded by Rich Martin. 
